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CONTINENTAL O1L COMPANY

P. 0. Box 68
Eunice, New Mexico
October 16, 1956

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
P. 0. Box 2045
Hobbs, New Mexico
Attention of Mr. R. F. Montgomery
Gentlemen:

Your letter of October 11, 1956, advised us
that the location around our L. G. Hill No. 1-D, Section 4,
Township 21 South, Range 37 East, had not been properly
restored to its former condition in that the cellar had
not been filled. You recuested that we notify you when
this work had been done.

This is to notify you that the location is now

in good condition and ready for final inspection.

Yours very truly,

F. Z. Kellerman
Alternate for

District Superintendent
of Production

Eunice District
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